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This past weekend Henry M. Jackson High School's Team 2910 - Jack in the Bot was invited to San 
Jose, CA to compete at a competitive robotics invitational event, Chezy Champs.  We played against 
38 teams from around the world including teams from Mexico and Israel.   Over the qualification 
matches we clawed our way up to be the #2 ranking robot, securing a position in the elimination 
rounds as the #2 ranked alliance captain. Our opponents were heavily decorated with several World 
Championship appearances and wins.  Although we fell just short of winning the competition, we 
are very proud to be bringing home a Finalists Award from one of the most competitive offseason 
robotics events in the world! 
 
"I am exceptionally proud of the preparation of these students and how they competed with 
enthusiasm and gracious professionalism.  They are truly awesome kids to work with and I'm 
excited for what I know they can accomplish in the upcoming 2022-2023 Robotics Season." - 
Team 2910 Coach Kyle Pihl 
 


